
Thanks tonight to Baylee and Maree for some great courses.
Well that’s it. The 22nd summer series is over and we can nowlook forward to the 2023 orienteering year.
We do have one more event to close off the year.
It’s a training day on 22nd December at Waiuku. Check the web site for details.
Thanks for coming this year and we hope you all had fun even if last night's event was rain affected.
had fun even if last night's event was rain affected
Even with clip cards covered in mud we still received great comments like 
"Thank you I had an amazing time - Lucy Coad"
This is why we keep going.
Have a great Christmas and see you in the new year. Thanks again to our wonderful team of helpers.
Take care----Val and Robbie

Course 1 Minutes
Zack Meads 21
David Hughes 25
Sue Lowry 27
George Hainsworth 27
Juley Massey 28
Q  Meads 30
Anne Kuegler 30
Rachel Eade 30
Greg Hughes 46
Aidan Tod 53
Vicki Soppet 61
Luke Soppet 61
Samuel Prodger 66
Marcel Meulemans 66
Lucy Meulemans 66
Marielle Meulemans 67
Kate Meulemans 67
Deboah Cambell 81
Natasha Cambell 81

Course  2
Rachel Eade 28
Maria O'Connor 55
Rose O'Connor 55
Samantha Coad 57
Joseph Hughes 60
Balyee Anderson 64
Ava 64
Kanha 64
Lucy Coombes 65
Luke Amstad 66
Isla Amstad 66
William Amstad 66
Emily Welch 67
Hannah Welch 67
Anna Amstad 67
Kirsty Hodge 72
Alexia Young 85

Course 3
Lucy Coad 42


